
SMS Sunday Message: June 7  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here are the announcements for the week 
of June 8 - 12.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab. 

 
● On Friday, June 12, Sandusky Middle School will be providing locker 

cleanout for 6th grade students.  Lockers will be cleaned out by SMS 
custodians.  Items will be placed in a bag, labeled and placed in our 
school cafetorium.  Pickup time will be from 9 am - 3 pm.  Parents of 
6th grade students, please come to the front door of the SMS 
building.  Parents, please bring your child as it helps with collecting 
items.  Once we know the student we are collecting items for, we will 
go, retrieve the bag of items and bring them to you.  Chromebooks do 
NOT​ need to be returned ​UNLESS​ your child will be attending school 
in another district next year.  Looking forward to seeing many of you 
on Friday! 
 

● Parents, this year final grades will be displayed via Infinite Campus. 
If you would like a printed version of the report card, please contact 
the school at 515-5350.  All final grades will be posted on Infinite 
Campus this year, and paper versions of the report card will only be 
made if asked for.  Also, due to the effect COVID-19 had on school 
closures, all SMS students will be transitioning to their next grade for 
the 2020-21 school year.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact us at 515-5350.  Thank you. 
 



● To our 8th grade students, we are heartbroken that we were not able 
to see many of you before the end of the year.  Please go to the 
School Counseling Google classroom and see a special gift that our 
teachers and staff created for you.  Know that we love you and want 
to see and hug you as soon as we are able.  Be safe this summer. 
Remember, every problem is an opportunity.  It’s all about mindset. 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
and our website for more important information on school events. 
Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our 
community! 


